
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240412. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response on the 
attached spreadsheet: 

 
1. Has Microsoft (or a third party on its behalf) carried out an audit of your 

Microsoft software assets in the last 8 years? 
2. If so, what date did any such audits start and finish? 
3. What is the corporate identity of the party carrying out the audit, e.g. 

Microsoft or the name of the third-party auditing company? 
4. Did the audit identify any breaches of, underlicensing, or non- 

compliance with, your licensing conditions? 
5. If so, were any incentives relating to such breaches or non-compliance 

given by Microsoft to encourage your organisation to move to Microsoft 
cloud subscription licences? 

6. If so, please provide details of these incentives. 
 
There have been no audits carried out on our Microsoft software assets in the last 8 
plus years. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


